

Heyford Park School 74 Camp Road Upper Heyford Oxfordshire OX25 5HD

T. 01869 232203
E. office@heyfordparkfreeschool.org
www.heyfordparkschool.org

Executive Head Teacher Primary: Sarah Nickelson **Executive Head Teacher Secondary:** Craig Thomas

Friday 30th April 2021

Dear parents and carers

Staff and students are busy preparing for the standardised assessments, which start on May 10th and will conclude the collection of assessment data that is required for us to produce our Teacher Assessed Grades (TAGs). We realise that this is a stressful time for the students but we hope to make the last few weeks as stress free as possible.

We will be in contact shortly with details of the data that subjects are using to predict TAGs. This will give you the opportunity to feedback if you have any concerns. There is also a guide for students and parents on the JCQ website, see below, which details the whole process.

https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/JCQ-Guidance-for-Students-and-Parents-on-Summer-2021.pdf

Year 11 Final Day

The final day that all Year 11 students will be expected to be in school, full-time, is the last day of this term, Friday 28th May. The students will finish school at 12:00. Although in-school teaching will have finished we will continue to have on-line activities, via Google Classrooms. These activities will run until the formal end of compulsory schooling Year 11 students, on Friday 25th June. The work set after half term will be a mixture of academic and enrichment activities. Those students looking to progress to Sixth Form will, I am sure, also receive work from those establishments they are expecting to attend in September.

If you have any questions please do contact me.

Best wishes,

Steve Nicholson

Head of secondary

